
June 4, 2020 
 

Negotiations 2020-2021 
 
 
Dear MVWSD, 
 
MVEA would like to thank you for approving our most recent Tentative 
Agreement ratifications. We look forward to continuing our negotiations with the 
Mountain View Whisman School District for the school year of 2020-2021.  Our 
negotiations continue to be collaborative and positive for the students, teachers, 
and the Mountain View Community.  MVEA will sunshine the following articles for 
the next round of negotiations for the 2020-2021 school year.  Article 3: Hours, 
Article 5: Compensation and Benefits, and Article 7: Class Size.  Going into this 
next round of negotiations, we are looking to retain our highly qualified teachers, 
entice newly qualified teachers into our district, and improve working conditions 
to benefit student learning. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sean Dechter 
MVEA President 


